
              Post Graduate Department of Computer Science 

                                  University of Kashmir, Srinagar-190006     
 

 

              Date: 20-11-2024 

 

NOTICE 

 

As per the communication vide No.F(KU2024/DFAS/1595) dated: 18-11-2024 addressed to Head, 

Department of Computer Science, by Dean, School of Applied Science & Technology, it is notified 

for the information of all concerned research scholars of batch 2023-24 that the Pre-Ph.D. course 

work examination is expected to be conducted very soon by the Dean, School of Applied Science 

& Techno1ogy. The research scholars who have not appeared in Pre-Ph.D. course work 

examination shall submit applications duly signed by their respective supervisors for the same. As 

such the applications (paper-wise) must reach the office up to 4:00 pm of 21st November 2024. 

 

 

             Sd/- 

            Head of the Department 
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